
Dear Colleague, 
 
The University of Debrecen considers international relations and cooperations of high importance, and 
appreciates your previous and current work with us. 
 
Our aim is that university lecturers, students as well as management professionals receive more 
targeted information from us, so that we can open up for future cooperation opportunities. 
 
We are setting up a database of contact information of our most important national and international 
collaborators. You are reading this message because of our colleagues would like to ask you, to support 
our University by filling in the following short form with your contact data before 30 March 2018, and 
give us your permission to forward these information to Quacquarelli Symonds (QS) as well, which is a 
leading global higher education company, best known for publishing the QS World University Rankings 
– the world’s most popular university ranking system. 
 
Based on this permission QS might contact you later on with requesting your opinion in issues related 
to higher education institutions. Otherwise we will keep your data confidential and do not share it with 
any other organization. 
 
We highly appreciate your recent cooperation with our university, and we are looking forward to further 
deepening it in the future. 
 
Please find the form to be filled, on the following website: http://partnerinfo.edu.unideb.hu 
 
In case of any questions or comments, please contact my colleague, Ms. Zsófia Münnich 
(munnich.zsofia@edu.med.unideb.hu). 
 
Kind regards, 
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